
 
Housing First for Youth 

 
Almond HA’s Housing Support Manager, Tracey Longworth, joined Audrey Heron from Rock 
Trust to discuss the Housing First for Youth project at Clúid Housing’s Simon Brooke 
Lecture. 
 

 
 

Winter Checks 
 
Almond HA delivered 239 Winter Checks between October and November this year. Almond 
Enterprises Ltd (AEL) carry out the checks on behalf of the Association. AEL is a wholly 
owned subsidiary of Almond Housing Association and carries out stair cleaning, gutter 
cleaning, house clearance and environmental works across Livingston. The AEL team are 
therefore familiar faces to Almond HA customers. 
 

Community Lunches 
 
Almond HA hosted a free community lunch in partnership with The Larder. This was for 
tenants and local residents, where they were provided with a two-course meal and the 
opportunity to find out more about the support available, including fuel support and winter 
items. 
 

 


